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Use the coupon on page 3 to make a donation TODAY. This is your chance to CHANGE A LIFE! 

Your donation can make the “american dream”  come true for these families.   

Barbara Crayton 
Vinson Family  

Daring to 
Dream 
about 

Denver 
Place! 

 
In our last newsletter we told you about the donation of land to realize our dream of a subdivision in Deca-
tur. Now that the dream is reality and we have our first two families settled in their new houses, we want to 
brag. Thanks to Mr. William Dinsmore and Central Park Baptist Church, we have the space to build in our 
subdivision for the next 5 years! 
 
Denver Place is a lovely double cul-de-sac off a quiet street in southwest Decatur. We encourage you to 
drive by, enjoy the sounds of happy children playing in their front yards and appreciate the look of our gra-
cious 3 bedroom, 2 bath brick homes. Located between Tammy Street and Central Parkway, off Fairmont; 
it is a neighborhood any of us would be proud to call home. 
 
This September we want to build two more homes for the families of Barbara Crayton and Johnetta Moore. 
As you can imagine, our new homes which include carports and over-sized lots, are not free to our home-
owners, nor are the building materials free to Habitat. We cannot build these home without your help! 

 
House sponsors are needed for construction to begin shortly after Labor Day. If your company, church, or 
civic organization can help with a contribution, please call Landis or Mindy at 256-340-9609. We will be 
happy to speak to your group and explain our sponsorship options…truly, there is something for everyone. 
Come dream with us! 

Guilliam Family  
Moore Family  

Atemon Family  Doris Jones 



If you or your organization were left off the contributor list, call 256-340-9609 to be added to the next issue of our newsletter. 

A BIG “Thank You” to last quarter’s contributors...we couldn’t do it without YOU!! 

CARPENTER’S CLUB  

 

Rafter and Roof:  

Mark Schwan 

MarMac Real Estate 

 

Joist and Wall:  

Ramsey & Donna Huffman 

Stu & Carol Strong 

Lynn Temple 

C.D. & Linda Tripp 

Jan & Maben Yount 

 

Brick and Mortar: 

Cook’s Pest Control 

Michael Dishman 

Hank & Linda Livingston 

Loyd Homes of Decatur 

Majestic Homes 

LePage Williams 

 

Hammer and Nail: 

Joe & Beth Bachuss 

Juergen & Lydia Beck  

Laurie Davis 

Tony & Roxzan Goodner 

Heath & Landis Griffin 

Don & Leissa Chittam  

Tom & Christy Lamb 

Don & Sherri Moseley 

Deanna Nelson 

Ran & Betty Pickell 

Sue Stancil  

Mindy Thwing 

Theresa Waddell 

Ken & Billie Wood 

 

INDIVIDUALS 

Bobby & Allison Akins 

Lynn & Anne Fowler 

Jerry Harrison 

Noel King 

Sherrie Maine 

Sara Jane Miller 

Dale & Susan Nix 

Lynn Temple 

 

 

CHURCHES 

First United Methodist Decatur  

CORPORATIONS/

ORGANIZATIONS 

BBVA Compass 

Combined Federal Campaign 

Decatur Chamber of Commerce 

Hexcel Corporation 

Kim Hallmark INC. 

Koch Foundation, Inc. 

MaidPro-Decatur 

Renasant Bank 

United Way of Morgan County 

Wells Fargo Bank 

 

SUPPLY/SERVICE   

Absolute Air 

Allegra Print & Imaging 

Americ Equipment Rental  

Bedingfield Survey 

Bulldog Construction 

Cell-Pak 

Cerro Wire 

Colleen Martin Drafting 

Cook’s Pest Control 

Norbert Dalizu  

Darnell Drywall 

Dow Chemical 

Ellite Flooring  

Frost Construction & Electrical 

Gobble-Fite Lumber Company 

Gomez Brothers Cabinets 

H & H Limestone 

Hernandez Concrete Finishing 

J. Calvin McBride 

Lowe’s  

Majestic Homes 

Neville Lawn Care 

North Alabama Glass 

Pettey & Associates Real Es-

tate Appraisers – Mac Crane  

Pugh Wright McAnally  

Reed Contracting & Ready Mix 

Regions Mortgage 

Shelton Sign Company 

Sherwin Williams 

Square D  

Synergy Airflow & Ventilation 

Tate Services 

Tennessee Valley Reading 

Council  

Tennessee Valley Wholesale 

Electrical Supply 

Trowelers Garden Club 

Valspar 

Vest Plumbing & Gas 

Wesley Piecemakers 

Whirlpool 

Wittichen Supply 

Wolde Flooring 

 

 
 

Family Spotlight: The Moore Family Mark your calendar! 

August 30—31 Point Mallard Pickers (arts 
& crafts fair). We’ll have a booth; come see 
us! 

September 5—6 New construction begins in 

our Denver Place Subdivision.  

September 9 Day of Caring. We’re looking 
for a group of 5—7 to repair vinyl siding on a 
house that received damage during the April 
storms.  

September 16 Application Information 
Class. If you know someone who might 
qualify, have them call 256-340-9609.  

September 19 –20 Riverfest at Ingalls   
Harbor. We’ll be looking for you at the front 
gate...come on over to support a good 
cause! 

October 6 World Habitat Day. We will be 

having a ribbon cutting and open house for 
our new office location. .  

Being a single mom is hard. Being a single mom while working, 

earning “sweat equity” hours for  the Habitat program, AND go-

ing to school is infinitely harder. Even so, Johnetta Moore is up 

to the challenge! She recently received her diploma after being 

away from school for more than a dozen years. It was a red-

letter day for Johnetta, and she’s since gone on to take night 

classes in an effort to gain a more desirable job. “I wanted to 

better myself,” she said. And she’s been doing just that with 

encouragement from her mother and from Habitat.  

When she was in her mid-twenties, Johnetta was shocked to learn she was pregnant with 

triplets. She lost two babies at 13 weeks and struggled to bring the third to term. JaQav-

ious (Jay) was born 3 weeks early, and Johnetta quickly learned that parenting was no 

“piece of cake.” She confided that after being a parent, “you can get through anything” with 

a little determination and help from family and friends. Parenthood also helped her realize 

just how important her own mother’s words were. She began to listen with new ears.  

So, when she learned about Habitat from a flyer at her son’s daycare, her mom pushed 

her to follow through. Johnetta thought it would be exciting to help build a house and be a 

homeowner. However, when she learned about all the hours involved in reaching that goal, 

she questioned herself: “Is it going to be worth it?” She soon learned that the benefits far 

outweighed the challenges. She loves learning new skills on the construction site and rub-

bing shoulders with other volunteers on a regular basis. The time spent on site has helped 

her “come out of her shell”, and she admits that that has helped her in her college classes 

as well.  

She and Jay are looking forward to having more space and the added luxury of privacy in 

their new Habitat home. “It’s gonna be ours,” she said more than once during our conver-

sation. I can’t wait for the day when Johnetta reaches out to grasp the keys to her new 

home and says for the world to hear, “I did it!”  

If you want to make this dream come true, use the coupon on page 3 to make a donation. 

We cannot build this house in the fall without YOUR help!   



Find more photos at www.facebook.com/HFHMC. 

HELP US CHANGE A LIFE!  Simply fill out this form and return it in the enclosed envelope with your gift today. 

Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: __________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________ Email: _______________________________________________________________ 

Please make your check for your tax-deductible contribution payable to Habitat for Humanity of Morgan County,  

or use your credit card to donate online at www.morganhabitat.org/donate.  (Select “Secure Online Contributions”.) 

Members of the Tennessee Valley Reading Council 

presented books (and other goodies) to new Habitat 

homeowner Shara Mason and her three boys--

Richard, Rylan, and Regan--as part of their "New 

Homes, New Books" program.  

Habitat board member Stu Strong 

presents a plaque of appreciation 

to William Dinsmore for his land 

donation for the Denver Place 

Subdivision at a recent house 

dedication.  

St. John’s Episcopal had a Habitat-themed VBS 

this summer. The kids raised $220.92  and 

decorated lumber for our next house! 

A great group of ladies was on hand at this year’s 

Women Build event, which took place in our new   

Denver Place subdivision in SW Decatur.  

Demarla Elliott receives her new keys from 

Christy Richardson of the Decatur Jaycees 

at her house dedication on June 8.  

It’s a happy day for Richard and Shara 

Mason on Dedication Day—the day they 

get to move into their new home on 
Denver Place SW. 

Some great projects were completed at recent Pinterest parties held 

in Habitat ‘s Mark B. Schwan Community Room. Come join us for the 

next one! 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tennessee-Valley-Reading-Council/126598827372973
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Our number is 59800.  

The ReStore Corner 
Habitat ReStore, 1123 Central Pkwy. SW, Decatur 

256-308-1160 

Monday-Friday, 8:00-4:00, Saturday, 9:00-2:00 

Join the conversation @MorganHabitat 
See our recent arrivals at www.facebook.com/DecaturReStore 

Do you have a student going off to college this fall? Are you starting a new business? 

Here at the ReStore, you can get everything you need to furnish a dorm or an office! 

Mention this article and receive 10% off furniture through September 1, 2014. 

 

Meanwhile, we are always in need of working appliances, building materials and furniture in good condition. 

Just call for a pickup: 256-308-1160. Don't forget we're here 6 days a week:  

Monday-Friday, 8:00-4:00, Saturday, 9:00-2:00 

“Your home improvement outlet” 

http://www.morganhabitat.org/
http://www.facebook.com/HFHMC

